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Friday 16th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have all had another busy week here in school, lots of learning and lots of fun taking place.  I just wanted to 

give you a few updates: 

 

Parental Survey: 

Thank you to all the parents who have completed the survey on our school website, if you haven ’t completed it 

yet please take a few minutes this weekend. 

 

Drop Offs/ Pick Ups: 

Please do stick to social distancing rules at our school gates, for the safety of everyone.  Parking Reinforcement 

Officers are patrolling around schools and will fine drivers who drive dangerously, drive on pavements or who 

park illegally. Please respect our neighbours; I have received some complaints from them regarding parents 

blocking drive ways and sitting on garden walls. 

 

Class Dojo: 

We have received lots of positive comments about our new system ‘Class Dojo’ – thank you, it is a really valuable 

tool in these strange times to not only see how your child is progressing but also a way for you to ‘speak’ to your 

child’s class teacher. 

 

Water Bottles: 

Please can I remind parents that water bottles pupils bring in must be filled with water and not juice.  Please 

also do not fill up bottles that are only manufactured for single use, as a chemical called BPA (Bisphenol A) can 

leach into the water and then be consumed. 

 

Toast and Milk Order: 

Please log onto Parent Pay to pay for the next half term’s milk and toast. 

 

School Applications: 

A reminder that if your child is in Year 6, the closing date for applications for secondary school is 31st October 

2020.  If your child is in Nursery you have until 15th January 2021 to apply for a place in our Reception.  Finally, 

if you have a child who will be starting Nursery in September 2020 the last date to apply for our Nursery is 

15th January 2021. 

 

School Website: 

Please keep checking our website as documents/information is uploaded regularly. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of school as we endeavour to do the best for our pupils. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 


